
 

Wastewater Utility 

809 South State Street: Greenfield, Indiana 46140 

wwtp@greenfieldin.org 

Phone 317-477-4360    Fax 317-477-4361 

 

July 23, 2024 

 

Mayor Guy Titus 

Board of Public Works and Safety 

10 South State Street 

Greenfield, IN 46140 

 

Re:  Greenfield Wastewater Utility – Waterview Lift Station Project Award 

 

Mayor and Board Members, 

 

At the July 9, 2024 meeting of the Board of Public Works and Safety, bids were received and opened for 

the Waterview Lift Station Relocation Project.  A total of 5 bids were received with Conexco, Inc. being 

the apparent low bidder.  American Structurepoint, Inc. has reviewed the bids and is recommending that 

the project be award to Conexco, Inc. in the total amount of $2,256,111.00.   

 

At this time, I am requesting that the Board accept the recommendation from American Structurepoint 

and award the project to Conexco, Inc. for the total amount of $2,256,111.00.  A copy of the 

recommendation letter and certified bid tabulation have been included for your review.  Please let me 

know if there are any questions or if any other information is needed at this time. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Nicholas Dezelan, CHMM, ASP 

Wastewater Utility Manager 

mailto:wwtp@greenfieldin.org

